
Gibson House Tour

On March 31st, Supervisor Barajas had
the privilege to receive a tour of the
Gibson House by YoloArts Executive
Director, Alison Flory and Board
President, Debra Gonella. During his
tour, Supervisor Barajas learned of the
history behind the famous landmark
including the amazing preservation
efforts and dynamic programming by
YoloArts. Keep up the amazing work!

Meeting with the Fire Chiefs

On March 31st, Supervisor Barajas and
his colleague, Supervisor Sandy, met
with Fire Chiefs from all over Yolo
County to discuss much needed
funding. For years, our Yolo County
firef ighters have volunteered to
provide emergency services to the
community. However, with an
increase in f ires and decrease in
volunteerism, the need to address
staff ing, eff iciency and funding for
Yolo County Fire has emerged. Yolo
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SUPERVISOR UPDATES
COVID-19

Yolo County has moved to the orange tier! On March 24th, the state allowed
for local businesses to open indoors or have increased capacity. 

Additionally, Yolo County expanded its vaccine eligibility to residents 50+ on
April 1st and will expand to residents 16+ starting April 15th. 

For additional information please visit the Yolo County Website
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County Supervisors and staff  are
looking at ways to provide the
necessary funding for our f iref ighters.
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Esparto Unified Campaign Kick -
Off

This week, Supervisor Barajas attended the
CTE Capital Campaign Kick-off  for Esparto
Unif ied School District to celebrate and
discuss the support needed to enhance
academic success for EUSD students.
Esparto High School received funding to
construct 2 state-of-the-art buildings for
welding, media, and culinary arts. However, in
order to successfully construct these
buildings, Esparto Unif ied must still raise 3.2 million within the next 18 months. To
enhance the learning for our future leaders, please consider donating.

Let’s support our students!

For more information or to donate please visit the Esparto Unif ied webpage. 

Committees
If  you are interested in being part of any District 5 committees, please visit the

link below to apply.

Committee Vacancies
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